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Addendum No. 2

PROFESSIONAL CONSULTING SERVICES
TO EVALUATE THE 

AFRD2 MAIN CANALS FOR EFFICIENCY IMPROVEMENTS

Additional information requested since the March 31, 2025 meeting:

1.)  How many possible head gates are in the system that are too high and need 
adjustment?  

We don’t know for sure, but an estimation would be less than 20 throughout the system from 
Milner to Tuttle.  It would possibly be less than ten in the reach between Milner and Dietrich.

2.)  What gauge does AFRD2 currently use to identify the spills out of its system? 

USGS gauge “Malad River near Gooding 13152500”

3.)  Is there any additional mapping available of the system?

Two additional KMZ maps will be sent to firms who attended the March 31, 2025 meeting.  The 
maps will also be posted to the BWCCAFRD2 website.  The maps are titled “laterals 28 MAR 
2025” and “mains 28 MAR 28 2025”

4.)  Are there any limitations on the schedule that we need to be aware of? 
Particularly for the funding?

There are no limitations to the schedule other than those dates listed in the original RFQ.  We 
have no schedule for funding at this time.

     5.)  Will there be any work in the Big Wood system as related to the “AFRD2 MAIN 
CANALS FOR EFFICIENCY IMPROVEMENTS”? 

There will be no work in the Big Wood system as related to the project discussed at the March 
31, 2025 meeting.  If any work is performed in the Big Wood system, that work will be a 
separate project  in the future.


